
We are so excited to welcome you to Loudoun Valley! Please come
pick up your freshman t-shirt in the LVHS stadium parking lot

between 9am and 11am on Monday, June 14th.
 

T-shirt pickup will operate in a drive-thru fashion. If students live in
close proximity to school they can walk to pick up their t-shirt.

 
*T-shirts are a gift from LVHS at no cost to students. If you are 

unable to pick up your shirt on the 14th, you will be able to pick up your
shirt at Freshman Orientation in August. 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday, June 14, 2021
9am-11am

LVHS Stadium Parking Lot

     LVHS Freshman T-Shirt Pickup
    


